
 
 

 

 
 

10 March 2021 
 
Dr. Rodolfo Camacho 
National University of Mexico 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
 
Dear Rodolfo: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the nominee for the Reservoir 
Technical Director position on the SPE International Board of Directors for the 2022-2024 term. 
Your nomination will be forwarded to the Board of Directors and voted on at its 11 April 
meeting. Assuming the Board approves your nomination, your name and bio will be published 
on the SPE website and in the Journal of Petroleum Technology. Barring a member petition for 
ballot election, your term will officially begin immediately following the 2021 Annual Technical 
Conference & Exhibition in Dubai, UAE, and will last for three years, through the 2024 ATCE.  
  
While not mandatory, please note that you are invited to attend and observe the Board’s 
summer meeting, scheduled for 8-11 July. Normally, this meeting would be held in-person but 
all Board meetings are currently being held virtually, using Microsoft Teams. A formal 
orientation will begin over the summer and culminate in a special session during the Board 
meetings scheduled for 17-20 September, just prior to ATCE. 
 
Nomination and service on the Board of Directors is one of SPE’s highest distinctions. Directors 
have demonstrated strong commitment to the Society throughout much of their careers, and 
their knowledge of our members, benefits, products, and services runs deep. I know that you 
will make significant contributions during your tenure on the Board. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Katie Krug, Senior Board Relations 
Manager, at any time. Katie can be reached at kkrug@spe.org or +1-972-952-9330.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Shauna Noonan 
2020 President and 
Chair, 2021 Nominating Committee 
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